
Pre K News 
     October 28, 2024 
 

We are so excited and looking forward to our Halloween celebrations this 

week! Don’t forget, our trunk or treat will be taking place on Halloween and we hope 

everyone can attend. It is fun to dress up and play pretend. We can’t wait to see all 

the cute costumes, and maybe some scary ones too!  

Mrs. Paula, Miss Ellie, Mrs. Karen and Mrs. Donielle 
 

Concept: “Let’s roll that pumpkin down to town, it’s time for Halloween!” Then we 

will count them, place them in order of size, and count the seeds inside one of 

them.  

 

Craft and Writing: The children will make glue spiders and other Halloween crafts 

along with a review of all that has been introduced so far this year.   

 

Language Arts: Halloween safety will be reviewed. Many Halloween stories will be 

enjoyed such as,  Little Boo by Stephen Wunderli and Haunted House, Haunted 

Mouse by Judy Cox. We will use vocabulary words to compare/contrast words such 

as silly/scary, pumpkin/jack-o-lantern, costume/clothes.  

 

Motor: Princesses and Action Heroes will be having trick or treat fun with our 

obstacle course and pumpkin buckets. Please remember, we go outside on a daily 

basis so dress for chilly temps. Coats and hats may be necessary. 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!       STUDENT OF THE WEEK 
   Everly Farrell  10/28   John Lucio      Lena Miller 

                                                              Ava Orlando 

    

UPCOMING EVENTS 

October 30  Orange & Black Day 

October 31 Trunk or Treat 


